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Thursday 15th June 2023 
Year 6 Art Project: Collage 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 As part of our foundation curriculum provision this half term, Year 6 are learning about collage. In 
this particular art form, materials are layered upon one another to form new, sometimes abstract images. 
As the final piece for this project, we will be composing a whole class piece of collaborate work. The theme 
of this artwork is the natural world, specifically the elements: earth, wind, fire and water. However, in order 
for this project to be successful, I need your help. I would be most grateful if you could scour your recycling 
bins, craft boxes, sewing boxes, junk drawers and any other of those long-forgotten spaces within your 
homes for the following items, in blues, oranges, browns, yellows, reds or greys: 
 

 old buttons; 

 bottle tops; 

 metal beer bottle tops; 

 small glass beads or the remains of crafting sets that used small mosaic pieces; 

 sea glass or river glass found at the seaside or near a river; 

 shells; 

 small coloured stones or glass beads that are used for decorating vases; 

 small pebbles; 

 redundant Lego pieces; 

 miscellaneous pieces from jewelry kits. 
 
Any and all donations will be gratefully received. Thank you very much for your help. Please bring all materials 
into school at the earliest possible convenience. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

A Klimiuk  

Mr Klimiuk 
Year 6 Class Teacher 
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